
Keep this in mind when you’re 
using the grill area:

You are responsible for lighting and extinguishing the grill and 
need to bring, for example, coal and something to light the grill 
with, as well as water to put it out.

You need to bring what you want to grill yourself - it’s not 
available for purchase on the farm.

You’re responsible for cleaning up after yourself and sorting 
your trash.

During fire bans, the grill area is closed.

The grill is available for everyone to use, but sometimes the 
area is booked by the educational activities at Vårviks Gård, 
respect that they have priority to the area.

Use charcoal and lighter fluid responsibly. Follow the 
guidelines for using charcoal and lighter fluid.

Be careful with flora and fauna around the grill area. Avoid 
damaging plants and wildlife and leave the area as you found it.
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